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Dear colleagues, prospective alumni,

You have accomplished an essential step in your life. The step that will seem to be a small 

one when you look back to it after a certain time, but you will always experience how giant 

this leap is for your future. You have devoted much effort to achieve this moment in which 

you are happy and proud of you. I wish you that you forever remember this feeling of 

satisfaction while facing challenges you will have to overcome. 

You have not given up anything in your study – do not give up anything in your life. It is 

worth working hard for all goals you have. Not because someone requires it, but because 

the remuneration comes through moments like this one. 

I wish you all the best, and good luck! You will never be lost in the world with the 

education that you acquired.


